
  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 03/17/2025:    
  
Happy St. Patrick’s  Day! 
The focus word of the week is Mindset (noun) a mental attitude or inclination 

Mrs. Stachler has a birthday today.  Happy Birthday!  

• Meet the WAVE WAY expectations in the morning by being responsible; Be responsible 
for your belongings, put your cell phone away before leaving the cafeteria and bring all 
of your supplies to class.  
 

• Would you announce that all 5th grade string students should report to the Orchestra room 
for the pizza party before going to recess.  6th through 8th grade should report during their 
regular lunch. 
 

• Students, if you are staying after school to wait on a sibling or for any other purpose you 
MAY NOT go to the elementary side of the building.  They are still having class and it is a 
safety issue for those students.  Please wait outside or with the teacher that is keeping 
you.  You may not be in the building unsupervised! 
 

• Any 8th grader that is going on the DC trip needs to turn in their tour participant waiver 
form once it has been signed. If you did not receive that waiver, please see Mrs. 
Fitzgerald in the main office during your Wave Time.   

 

• Just a reminder, we are still taking students interested in joining Tidal Waves. Tidal 
Waves is an after-school group that sings and dances and has fun at the same time. If 
you are interested in joining, please see Mrs. Thompson for a packet. Our first rehearsal 
will be Monday, March 17 after school in the choir room. 
 

• A competition between grades starts today.  Yes, a competition.  It will be a 
combination of spirit, agility and academic growth and will run through testing.  Show 
you spirit this week during spirit week and earn points for your grade.  On Monday, 
more points can be earned during the testing pep rally.  Finally, growth points will be 
awarded for each tested subject based on the scores for the upcoming test sessions.  
The key is to do your best and earn a great incentive for your grade during the last 
weeks of the school year.  All you have to do is have fun, work hard and show your 
Greenville spirit! 

 

• 7th and 8th graders, are you stressed? Do you fidget a lot?  Have you always wanted to 
try something new or do you like those really cute yarn creatures? If you answered yes 
to any of these questions, then let us introduce you to Crochet Club. Mrs. Thompson 
and Mrs. Niekamp will be hosting this once-a-week group, learning tools and strategies 



to crochet to be able to make new cool things, but to also see how it can help with 
stress management. For information, please stop by the choir room for a packet. Our 
first meeting will be Tuesday, March 18, right after school in the choir room. Be sure to 
sign up early as space is very limited. 
 

 

• Today’s lunch:    Mini Corn Dogs, Baked Beans, Fruit 

• Tomorrow’s lunch:  Macaroni and Cheese with whole grain dinner roll, Steamed 
Broccoli, Fruit 

 
• Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance  
• Please remain standing for a Moment of silence  

  
_____________________________________________________  

  
  
Mrs. Stachler   Cari Plessinger 
Mrs. Hathaway  Robin Behr 
Mrs. Beyke   Karen Knoop 
Mr. Miller   In House 
Mrs. Karani   In House 
 
 


